
June 29, 2005 
 
 
 

James Owczarski 
Common Council Administration Manager 
City Clerk’s Office 
Room 205, City Hall 
City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Mr. Owczarski 
 

Under the terms of the 2004-2006 labor agreement between the City of Milwaukee and 
Plumbers’ Local 75, AFL-CIO, the wage rates for employees in the Landscape and Irrigation 
Specialist classification covered by this Agreement are tied to the wage rates between the Union 
and the Contractors’ Association for Journeyman Plumbers for the time period from June 1, 2005, 
up to and including May 31, 2006.  Local 75 has provided us with the new rates that are effective 
June 1, 2005. 
 

In order to implement the wage rate changes effective Pay Period 13, 2005, as required 
by the labor agreement, the Salary Ordinance needs to be amended.  Please open a file for this 
purpose. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Betty Schraith of my staff at extension 2358.  
 

    Sincerely, 
 
 
 

                                     David A. Kwiatkowski 
                                   City Labor Negotiator 
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